
 

Newsletter - 20th October 2023 



300 Years Celebration 

 

We had a fantastic day on 17th October, celebrating the 300 Year Anniverary of the founding of the 

Lloyds Educational Foundation Trust.  Thank you so much to all of the parents and families who worked 

so hard to put costumes together.  The children had an opportunity to learn about schooling and daily 

life in the 1700s and the 1800s, using real artefacts (Log Books, Admissions Registers) from our archives 

which they found fascinating!  A number of the current trustees of the charity also joined us for a 

Celebratory Assembly.  They presented the school with a commemorative plaque which we will be hung 

in our new building when it is completed.  



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



Our Learning 

 

During Welly Walk this week, Brambles have been looking for signs of Autumn and making leaf kebabs 

with colour matched leaves.   They have also been learning about capacity in Maths!  

In Oak Class they have been learning all about Queen Elizabeth II and Queen Victoria.  The children had 

the opportunity to be Queen or King for day and make a speech.  They have also been learning about 

addition in Maths.  

In Willow Class, the Year 3s have been conducting bug hunts in Forest School!  The children have also 

been learning all about the Anglo Saxons and composing poetry in Literacy.   We would like to say a huge 

thank you to Mrs Majoor for covering Willow Class in Mr Webster's absence.  She did a fantastic job!  

In Elm Class, the children have been learning about the history of marriage in PSHE, composing their 

own music with Mrs Martin and writing their own Adventure Stories!  



 

 



 

 



 

 



 



Barnabee Tea 

 

• Brambles  

Ozzy  – for showing a great determination with his phonics. Well done Ozzy. 

• Oak 

Year 1: Halle - Excellent effort with writing 

Year 2: Jimmy - Excellent attitude to learning and always perservering 

 

• Willow Class 

Year 3: Jonny - for brilliant timestables knowledge 

Year 4: Jess - for excellent History work this  

 



• Elm Class 

Year 5:  Beatrice for consistently completely her homework and showing determination in that she does. 

Year 6:  Thomas for always showing kindness and respect to his peers and adults. 

Portacabin Rebuild Project 

 

The construction of the new classrooms is going really well!  The first fix is underway and the walls are 

being plastered.  Work has also started on a pathway around the building.   

We have, however, hit a slight bump in the road.  There is an issue with the electricity supply to the site 

which is due to an error made by the National Grid.  We are working hard to negotiate prioritising our 

site due to us being a school, but they have told us they may not be able to get the work done before the 

26th December.  This is no fault on the part of the school or the project management team.  We will 

continue to push for a commitment from the National Grid to complete the works as soon as possible 

and will keep you updated. 

If the opening is delayed, we are already looking at alternative plans for our Nativity and Christmas Carol 

Service.   



Please bear with us as we are doing everything we can!  

 



 

 



 

 



 



Ronald McDonald House 

 

One of our families are currently awaiting an operation for their baby at Birmingham Children's Hospital.  

Whilst they have been waiting, they have been given a room at Ronald McDonald House which is two 

minutes away from the hospital, so that they can stay nearby.  This is a charity supported facility and the 

family have asked if our community would consider donating.  The link is below: 

Ronald McDonald House 

https://rmhc.org.uk/our-houses/birmingham-house/


Diary Dates 

 

Please see below some of the key diary dates for this term as it stands right now.  Please be aware that 

these are subject to change, but that we will notify you if this is the case.  We will also keep the school 

website up to date: 

www.sytchampton.worcs.sch.uk 

Whilst the new build is still underway, we will not be in a position to invite parents in for Celebration 

Assemblies and will be conducting these in school with the children via remote links.  As soon as we are 

able to use the hall again, we will let you know and invite parents back in.  We are hopeful that the new 

build will be complete before Christmas and that we will be able to stage our Key Stage 1/Early Years 

Nativity and our Key Stage 2 Carol Service, so we have pencilled in dates for these.   

https://www.sytchampton.worcs.sch.uk/


Autumn Term 2023 



 



Autumn Term 2023 

 

PTA  

 



 



Rugby Camp 

 



Rugby Camp 



 



Attendance 

 

Thank you so much to everyone for making a big effort to be in school during the first few weeks.   We 

really want to make the most of every opportunity to help your child reach their full potential, so by 

ensuring that they are in school, you will be supporting us in achieving this.  Please refer to the 

Attendance Policy on our school website. 
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